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Inspector Recognition
n Fire Prevention has its first Inspector recognition ceremony.
Story and photos by Bev Haro, Club Counselor

FIRE DEPT. — The Bureau of Fire Prevention held its first Inspector recognition ceremony Nov. 8 in the
Fire Commission Room in City Hall East.

Promotional presentations took place as well as Council, Fire Marshal, and Fire/Life Safety presen-
tations. A helmet with the letters “FPB” was presented to Fire Chief William Bammatre. 

Lastly, two Fire Commissioners, Chief Bammatre, and Fire Marshal Chief Hill spoke about their
appreciation for the work that gets done in the Bureau. Chief Bammatre explained how important the
bureau is to the entire Fire Department.

Two award recipients who were not present were Patrick Killian (Inspector II) and Steve Montiel
(Inspector I).

Inspector I John Arce.
Inspector I Darryl
Bolden.

Inspector I Armando Nunez.

Inspector I Joe Hill.

The award recipients.

The Helmet Presentation to Fire Chief William Bamattre.

The family of Inspector I Sandra Smith, Fire/Life Safety Award.

The family of Inspector II Monte Buckner, Fire/Life Safety Award.

Inspector I Sean Dean.

Inspector II Herman Quaintance.

Fire Marshal Awards Presentation: Inspector I Cliff
Anderson, 28 years.

Fire Marshal Awards Presentation: Inspector II Jesse
Franco, 15 years.

From left: Fire Marshal Chief Hill and Inspector I David Cohen.

Inspector I Terrence Crossen. Inspector I Federico De La Vega.

Inspector I Richard Erquiaga. Inspector I Mark Gentry.

Inspector I Kristin Larson.
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